
Scott, David *W
From: Ed Rajotte [uvu@psu.edu] Q r~{~\ - n /r~~,_._

Sent: Thursday, October 22,2009 9:44 AM ' 1 1 l * V C U

Cc: (Scott, David; LYSA HOLLAND ^ ^ ^ ' * ^ ^ ^H B 07

Subject: FW: Letter to PDA WnpFN-WT nrm,, ,,nm

Attachments: C - Regulation Change Comments 10-09.doc 'Mm'frh''wooin!)^1

:arl, I concur with Lysa Holland's sentiments concerning these pesticide regulations. Penn State has been diligent in keeping their
>eople trained and certified. The further restriction of EPA exempt pesticides would cause unnecessary expense. Moreover,
here should be better clarity in the notification regulations to accommodate institutions like Penn State. Ed

idwin G. Rajotte
'rofessor of Entomology and
PM Coordinator

)epartment of Entomology
'enn State University
University Park, PA 16802 USA

>ffice: 814 863-4641
ax: 814 865-3048
imail: egrajotte@psu.edu
veb: http://paipm.cas.psu.edu

Forwarded Message
rom: LYSA HOLLAND <HOLLAND@EHS.PSU.EDU>

Date: Thu, 22 Oct 2009 08:22:53 -0400
To: Ed Rajotte <uvu@psu.edu>
Subject: Letter to PDA

Here's the letter I sent to the PDA and a link to the regs and proposed reg changes. I appreciate your willingness to comment!

ittp://www.pabulletin.com/secure/data/vol39/39-39/1780.html

ittp://www.pacode.com/secure/data/007/chapterl28/chapl28toc.html

End of Forwarded Message

10/22/2009


